## Working together to make hunger non-existent in our communities



May 2018

## South Huron Council:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of HCFBDC and myself I want to say a huge thank to South Huron Council for your support to the Feed the People Concert!!

The \$1000.00 donation for space at the Rec Centre to hold the event helped to raise \$6000.00 through proceeds from the concert. From set up and throughout the event two of your staff members, Brady and Dennis went above and beyond to make sure we had everything we needed. Their support was amazing. They were so accommodating to our requests and helped to make the evening a huge success. Thank you Brady and Dennis!!

Mayor Cole thank you for your support in so many ways. You are someone who I came to with questions and you were always there to help.

To CAO Dan, a huge thank you for helping with all the details in putting this event together.

To Joanne, thank you for helping to get things set up for us and answer my questions. You all played such a vital part in making the event a success.

A huge thank you as well to the volunteer bar tenders. They all did an amazing job!! Thank you for your support!

It was truly an evening where all involved were working together for a common cause.

I would also like to acknowledge to council the outstanding support of Canadian Tire of Exeter. This event would not have happened without Allen Plants generous support. We are truly grateful to have business owners like Allen in our municipality who care so deeply about the community.

To all the volunteers who gave of their time at the event, thank you from the bottom of my heart. Huron County really does have the best volunteers around!!!

Mary Ellen Zielman
Mary Ellen Zielman
Huron County Food Bank Distribution Centre
39978 Crediton Road, Box 266
Centralia ON NOM 1K0
519-913-2362
519-719-8054